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Vice President 
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Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
77 Beale St., Mail Code B10C 
P.O. Box 770000 
San Francisco, CA 94177 

December 11, 2013 

415.973.4977 
Fax: 415.973.7226 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Mr. Paul Clanon 
Executive Director 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

Re: Joint Request of the California Solar Initiative Program Administrators for 
Extension of Time in Accordance with Rule 16.6 to File the California Solar 
Initiative Semi-Annual Expense Reports 

Dear Mr. Clanon, 

In accordance with Rule 16.6 of the California Public Utilities Commission (Commission) 
Rules of Practice and Procedure, Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E), on behalf 
of the Program Administrators (PAs) of the California Solar Initiative (CSI) Program, 
respectfully submits this request seeking approval of a time extension for submittal of 
the 2014 California Solar Initiative Semi-Annual PA Expense Reports (Reports) by each 
of the PAs. The CSI PAs are Southern California Edison Company, PG&E, and the 
California Center for Sustainable Energy in the service territory of San Diego Gas & 
Electric Company. 

The Commission addressed the details of the Report in D.07-05-047, Opinion 
Establishing Process for Approval of Interim Marketing Plans for the California Solar 
Initiative, issued on May 29, 2007. The Commission also established the due dates of 
the Report to be on January 15 and July 15 of each year. Subsequently, the 
Commission's Energy Division requested to include in these Reports the yearly totals 
for all program elements that make up the CSI Program, including the CSI-Thermal 
Program, the Multifamily Affordable Solar Housing Program, the virtual net energy 
metering billing development, the Research, Development and Demonstration program, 
and any incidental expenses associated with the administration of the Single-Family 
Affordable Solar Housing Program. 

The CSI PAs respectfully request a sixteen-day extension of time for submitting the 
2014 Reports, originally due on January 15, 2014 and July 15, 2014. The requested 
new due dates are January 31 and July 31, 2014. Additional time is necessary to 
gather all the accounting data requested by the Commission's Energy Division, much of 
which is not available until the second week of the month. 
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Sincerely yours, 

/s/ 

Brian Cherry 
Vice President, Regulatory Relations 

cc: Chief Administrative Law Judge Karen Clopton 
Administrative Law Judge Katherine MacDonald 
Service List for R. 12-11-005 (via electronic mail) 
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